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Fw: Request for comment on CDO issued by NCIP vs TKPI's El Nido properties

1 message

RPAO MIMAROPA <denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com.ph> Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 12:21 AM

Reply-To: RPAO MIMAROPA <denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com.ph>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>

Regional Public Affairs Office

DENR 4B MIMAROPA

3rd Floor,1515 L&S Bldg., Ermita, Manila
Telefax: 4050327

————— Forwarded Message -----

From: Marifi Jara-Villegas <mfjara@bworldonline.com>

To: denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com.ph <denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com.ph>

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022, 09:14:36 AM GMT+8

Subject: Request for comment on CDO issued by NCIP vs TKPI's El Nido properties

Good day,
We would like to request for a comment from the DENR-Mimaropa office on whether Lio Estate
and airport in El Nido were issued an ECC?

The company claims it has all the necessary permits, but the NCIP-Mimaropa has issued a cease
and desist order for lack of FPIC and refusal to cooperate in the process. Wouldn't the FPIC been
required prior to an ECC and all other development permits?

Salamat po.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1727440122578668132%7Cmsg-f%3A1727440122578...
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